Erik Lundquist

From:

Kathy Guill

Sent:

Monday, November 09, 2009 8:37 AM

To:

info@calistogapottery.com; ClayCreager@cs.com; Wine Way Inn; 'Carol Bush'; Paul Coates

Cc:

Erik Lundquist; Charlene Gallina

Subject: FW: Mr. Manfredi and other commissioners re B and B

From: Gwen Becker [mailto:gcbnapa@sbcglobal.net]

Sent: Sunday, November 08, 2009 1:58 PM

To: Plans Department

Subject: Mr. Manfredi and other commissioners re B and B

Dear Mr. Manfredi and other commissioners:

I watched the City Council meeting when your recommendations were presented regarding Band B regulations. I was outraged at the changes. I was relieved when Karen S. began to question the need for and worry about the possible results of the changes. I agree with Ms. Slusser and feel these changes will be detrimental to our wonderful neighborhoods.

I wish items such as these could be publicized to the general public who do not watch the sessions and may not even read the newspapers. Please keep the regulations the way they are. If you plan to make such big changes as these, please make an effort to see how the citizens feel about it.

Thank you, Gwen Costello Becker 1715 Michael Way Calistga Gwen Costello Becker gcbnapa@sbcglobal.net